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Our Ref: MGLA190318-7008   

 
2 May 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 17 March 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Environment Information Regulations 2004.  
 
You asked for; 
 

• A full list of correspondence between London Borough of Ealing and the GLA including 
any meetings that have been held between January 2015 and the present  

• Copies of any such correspondence including any attachments to emails and papers 
submitted in meetings in the same timeframe 

 
Please find attached the information we have identified as being within the scope of your 
request.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA190318-7008   

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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